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My name is Saff Addams and I urge you to support HB 2967 as it is a step in the right 

direction to removing barriers to finding housing. With the current housing market and 

crises in Oregon, any removal of barriers to finding or keeping housing will be hugely 

beneficial to all Oregonians. Please vote yes on HB 2967 and make housing 

applications more accessible to those who need them most.  


